JUN-16-2011 16:34 From: TULITALANDCORP 867>884025 Ta: 9168675962545 P.1/3

TULITA 1LAND AND FINANCIATL CORPORATION
P.0O Box 63
Tulitu NT XOE KO
Phone: 867-588-3734/380 Fax: 867-5388-4025

FAX COVER SHEET

TC: p@f/l(k‘ / ML{‘CJA DATE: \V}U/V\-é' /Cﬁl/”

COMPANY:

FAX NO:[ K07 f)’ 95-35YS ToTALNO. OF PAGES: _ 3
PHONE NO: o _SENDERS REF.NO: ]
RE:

D Urgent l:’ For Review D Please comment [:] Please Repiy
FROM:

D Gordon Yakeleya- President m Judith Wright Bird- Executive Director
D Douglas Yallee- Vica Prasident D Darlene Etchinalle - Financae Officer

D Other/ Board of Director D Beatrice Saloprea- Administrative Assistant

COMMENTS:

oo Ao &L&u%«nw TheC,




JUN-16-2011 16:34 From: TULITALANDCORP 8675684625 To:9186755682545 P.273

Tulita District Land Corporation
PO Box 108

Tulita, NT XOE OKO

Phone: B67-538-4984/4986

Fax: 867-588-3997
Email:district@allstream.net

he 146, 2011

Sahtu Land Use Planning Board
Box 235, Fort Good Hope, NT, X0E 0HO
Attention: Judith Wright-Bird, Chairporson

Dear Ms. Wright-Bird,

Thank you for your letter of Junc 8, 2011 regarding the Post-Hearing follow up. The
Management Committee of Tulila District Land Corporation (“TDLC"), which is
responsible for managing and administering all lands owned by TDLC, including
parcels 105, 106 and 107, met on June 16, 2011 to consider the seventh item of the list
attached to your letter.

The position taken by TDLC on the matter that you have referred to was developed in a
series of meetings and workshops held in January and February of this year with
members of all three land corporations that make up ‘I'DI.C as well as the elders of
Tulita. The position is not one that was easily atrived at and cannol be easily altered.
Your Ms. Wiebe reported on February 24, 2011 thal “...the Sahtu Land Use Planning
Board staff met with the Tulita Elders and representatives from Norman Wells Land
Corporation in Tulita on February 22, 2011”, Ms. Wiebe then went on to outline the
decigions lhat were taken at the Tulita meeting and, in fact, provided a draft resolution
to support the decisions. At no time during the mecting referred to by Ms. Wiebe did
any representative from the Norman Wells Land Corporation voice any abjection to the
decisions taken.

TDLC, following receipt of the letter from Ms. Wiebe, passed the resolution drafted by
her and submitted it to the SLUDB as part of the public record.

Subsequently Norman Wells Land Corporation (“NWLC”) submitted a lfetter for the
public record taking a position that is different from the one adopled at the Tulita
meeling on February 22, 2011 and formally supported by TDLC on February 25, 2011.
The TDLC support included the representative from NWLC. In their letter NWTLC states
that their position was developed between January 22 and 26, Why did their
reprasentatives not tell the people attending the meeting in Tulita what their position
was? Had they done so a praper discussion could have been held?
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In order for TDLC to reverse its position another meeting of the members of the three

Land Corporations and the Twlita Elders would have to be held. TDLC is not prepared
to reengage on this maltler, at this time,

Consequently TN C reaffirms the position taken by lhe Elders on February 22, 2011 and
formally supported by TDLC on February 25, 2011.

Ymg&&n-l ,

-~ Gordon Yakeleya
President

ce.  Norman Wells Land Corporation
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